February (9, 1998
Mr. Vicwr Cohen
Prenerger Notification Office
Federal Trade Commission
Washington, N.C..

Re:  Application of Hart-Scott-Rodino Antitrust Improvements Act of 1976
Dear Victor:
The purpose of this letter is tu confirm our telephone conversation ot yesterday in which

vou stated that the Premerecr Notificgtion Office will consider the trancaction outlined in this
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l1abilities. Because the transaction mvolIves a city, (i conclusion thet no Hlin g 18 required is
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c1ty and the not-for-profit corporation is outslde of We notification provisions of the Act

Very truly yours,




